

ASSOCIATION OF MALAYSIAN HAULIERS

ROS NO 1383

Our Ref. : NOT/CIR/AMH/AZU230116

Date : 17th January 2023

TO : AMH MEMBERS

FROM : The Secretariat Office AMH

Dear AMH Members,

Your Ref.

ASSOCIATION ACKNOWLEDGED MEMBERS CONCERN FOR THE INCREASING DEPOT GATE CHARGES (DGC) AND AMH DIRECTION OF NOT TO COLLECT THE DGC ON BEHALF OF THE CONTAINER DEPOT

Above subject matter refers.

It has come to our knowledge from your feedback that members are experiencing a rise in costs particularly due the increase in the DGC. The Council Members have viewed this issue seriously & decided to relinquish our responsibility to collect the DGC on behalf of the depot.

In that light and as usual the Association takes heed of the members complaints and feedbacks and shall take steps to voice our concerns to the industry stakeholders. Lastly, we would also wish to emphasize that all members are encouraged to make your unilateral decisions flowing from your own discussions and not confer with our secretariat pertaining to this subject matter

The association takes a stand wish to state as follow;

• Subject to AMH Council Members Decision in the Council Meeting 01/23; AMH is hereby released from the responsibility to collect the Depot Gate Charges (DGC) on behalf of the container depot effective 1st April 2023. Container depot may collect the DGC directly from the shipper consignee starting 1st April 2023

AMH will continue to monitor the situation closely to ensure the haulage industry is not hindered and disrupted. We must reiterate and remind members not to offend any provisions of the law not limited to the Competition Act 2010.

Thank you

"TOGETHER WE ARE STRONGER"

"HAULAGE PROGRESSED. NATION DEVELOPED"

Yours faithfully

Mohamad Azuan Masud Executive Secretary

Association of Malaysian Hauliers

No 88-B2 , Lebuh Beringin 42000 Pelabuhan Klang, Selangor Darul Ehsan





